## הסתדרות מוסמכי ישיבת רבנו יצחק אלחנן

## YESHIVA UNIVERSITY RABBINIC ALUMNI

## Amsterdam Avenue and 186th Street, New York 33 LORRAINE 8-8400

E"A

February 2, 1959

Dear Friend:

On February 19, 1959, there will be an Executive Committee meeting of the Yeshiva University Rabbinic Alumni at 10 A.M. in Klein Hall. Following this meeting, we will have the pleasure of listening to our distinguished colleague, Rabbi Norman Lamm, Associate Rabbi of The Jewish Center, who will speak to us on "The Orthodox Position on Family Pews: Interpreting it to the Laity".

If you remember, we had originally scheduled Rabbi Lamm's paper to be read at our last annual Convention in Lakewood, Since, however, Rabbi Lamm was unable to attend, we had postponed his lecture until further notice. We are now very happy to be able to enjoy Rabbi Lamm's address at our next executive meeting.

In accordance with our resolution passed at the Convention, we are engaging on an enlarged schedule cultural programs for this coming year. One of the resolutions called upon the Rabbinic Alumni to arrange various work-shops and seminars in the field of Practical Rabbinics. As a result, I am happy to inform you that arrangements have been made for us to visit the 999 Real Kosher Sausage Co., on 15 Rivington Street, New York City, on Monday, February 9, 1959. Incidentally the factory is owned by Rabbi David H. Hill, an alumnus of our Yeshiva.

This visit will commence at 10 A.M. and we will have an opportunity to watch the preparation of meats in accordance with Halachic requirements. We assure you that you will find this most enlightening, and an experience which will be worth your while in the field of Kashruth. Please be good enough to fill out the enclosed card indicating your intention to be present.

Very sincerely yours,

RABBI FABIAN SCHONFELD, Chairman

John Shonfeld

CULTURAL PROGRAM